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SD2019-003 

April 1, 2019 
 
 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 

Public Utilities Commission 

Capitol Building, 1st Floor 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC has attached for filing with the Commission the following page(s) from 
the Access Service Tariff. 

 

South Dakota Access Service Tariff 

 

See Attachment A for a List of Pages and Revisions Being Filed 
 

In this filing CenturyLink seeks to update and standardize the Refusal and Discontinuance of Service language by 

eliminating the use of Certified U.S. Mail when providing thirty days written notice when the customer refuses to 

comply with tariffed provisions of their service under this section.  Changes proposed by this filing will allow thirty 

(30) days written notice by regular mail or by email if the customer is billed electronically and/or consents to 

receiving electronic notification.   

 

CenturyLink QC respectfully requests that this proposed change become effective May 1, 2019. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Mark Brinton 

Manager Regulatory Operations 

Office: (303) 992-5832 

e-mail: Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 

 

Attachments 


